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It is imperative that better structures and support are implemented to reduce the number of 
street cats - there are unnecessary lives being taken as a result of poor education and regulations 
surrounding companion animals concerning desexing and rehoming. Funding and grants should 
be offered to rescue organisations dedicated to taking in stray and sick animals as well as better 
care and support for veterinary practices. 


